
Dear Parent of Prospective Petoskey Middle School Student,

We know that choosing the correct school for your child can be challenging as it is an important decision.

There are many factors to consider when thinking about which school fits your child’s needs.

At Petoskey Middle School, we pride ourselves in partnering with parents so our students can learn and

grow during these pivotal years in their life. Here are some of our points of pride:

● Pod structure (which makes our big school feel like a small school)

● Dedicated, professional, and compassionate teachers

● Consistently out-perform similar schools on standardized assessments

● Focus on the development of the whole child

● Nearly 40 extra-curricular opportunities for student involvement

● Strong community support

We are proud of our school, but we also know prospective parents may want to hear about it from other

parents. Feel free to contact me, and I will connect you with a parent who has volunteered to answer

any questions you may have about our school and/or community. I can be reached at 231-348-2151 or

at wilcox.jj.m@northmen.org.

Thank you for considering Petoskey Middle School as a school to partner with you during these formative

years.

Sincerely,

Jon Wilcox, Principal
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